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Message to Environmental Protection Department

On behalf of the Hong Kong Association of Property Management Companies
Limited, I wish to offer my most sincere congratulations to the Environmental
Protection Department on the huge success of Domestic Waste Source
Separation Programme.

In the past two years, my fellows and I have had the honour and privilege of
working with your Department in the implementation of this programme.
We are deeply impressed by your commitment and dedication to promoting
public acceptance on source separation of domestic waste. Please keep up
the magnificent work.

Come what may, HKAPMC would like to pledge our support to the Environmental
Protection Department in all your worthwhile endeavours.

>
K. L. Suen, MH
President
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